
Come to the Free Family Support
Council Annual Family Picnic!
A message from the Moore Center Family Support
Council

Dear Moore Center Families,

I hope this email finds you well. I am excited to announce that our annual
Family Picnic, hosted by the Family Support Council, is coming up on
Sunday, June 4th from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. and I wanted to personally
invite you and your families to attend.

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2


This event is free, but we need you to sign up before May 25th so we
can plan for food.

The event will be a great opportunity for families to come together and
celebrate the start of summer with fun activities, a scavenger hunt, raffles
and prizes, and delicious food. It will also be a great opportunity to meet
and connect with other families in our community.

As tickets are limited, I encourage you to sign up as soon as possible to
reserve your spot. Below is the link to the signup page.

We hope to see you there!

Best regards,

Maria Sieper 
FSC Chair

Sign up here
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